Message from North Muskegon Public Schools
Hello Norse Nation!

As you have probably heard (article attached below), it appears the Governor will be speaking
tomorrow with information relative to expectations for the remainder of this school year. With
this pending announcement comes much speculation on what things will look like... All of this is
speculation at this point. Throughout this difficult time, we have worked very hard to prepare
our district for what is coming next. | thank our staff for doing their part, our administrative team
for staying connected throughout the State and to our community for their efforts in partnering
with us!

What we have attempted is to avoid speculating prior to official information. This seems to
always make sense - plan for many options and be prepared once official information is shared.

Please be confident that once we have details, we will share out our plan as needed to meet the
requirements of the State and most importantly to do the very best job we can for our students.

| am guessing you will be hearing more from us tomorrow. Again, thank you for doing your part
- it is extremely appreciated!

Take care of yourself and your loved ones!

https://www.bridgemi.com/talent-education/whitmer-end-michigan-school-year-seniors-
graduate-others-move




